

Delivering Extraordinary Value to Families

Steel Valley School DistrictDistrict Administrative Offices

220 East Oliver Road Munhall, PA 15120 412.464.3600 ext 1505 FAX 412.464.3626 ewehrer@steelvalleysd.org

Edward Wehrer Superintendent

January 21, 2022

Dear Steel Valley Families and Staff,

Students will be back in their schools on Monday, January 24, 2022. As part of the effort to keep our students in school, I have decided to require that masks be worn inside of our schools. This rule applies to students, staff and visitors.

We monitor case counts for both students and staff in our schools, the case counts in our three boroughs as reported by the Allegheny County Health Department, and the incidence rate and positivity rate within Allegheny County, which are published by the Pennsylvania Department of Health. When these numbers decline significantly, we then will return to our mask-optional policy.

Thank you for your understanding and patience during the three days of remote learning that we had this week. We know that in-person learning is best for both students and staff, and our goal is to do everything in our power to maintain in-person learning throughout the rest of the school year.

Sincerely,

Edward Wehrer
Superintendent

Edward Wehrer

#SteelValleyStronger